
Village of Martin 

Truth in Taxation Public Hearing 

March 11, 2024 

 

 

A public hearing, as provided for by Michigan Truth in Taxation statutes, was convened at the Martin 

Village Office, 1609 N. Main Street, on March 11, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Council members present:  Taylor, G. Brinkhuis(phone), Kelsey, J. Brinkhuis, Bouwman, Martin, Smith 

 

Notice of time and place of the public hearing was posted as prescribed by law.  Notice was also 

published in the Shoppers Guide, according to proper publication requirements. 

 

Guests present were:  None 

 

 Member Taylor explained the Truth in Taxation process and requirements. 

 

Motion by Member Kelsey and supported by Member J. Brinkhuis to enact the Headlee Override to keep 

the millage rate at 8.6748, in support of the 2024-2025 budget projections.  Roll call vote:  Ayes:  

Brinkhuis, Kelsey, Bouwman, J. Brinkhuis, Martin, Smith, and Taylor.   Nays:  None   Absent:   None     

Motion carried. 

 

 A formal resolution will be drafted when data is available from Allegan County and presented at the 

June regular business meeting.   

 

Motion made by Member Martin and supported by Member J. Brinkhuis to adjourn the meeting at 7:05 

p.m.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

April Taylor 

Village Clerk 


